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October  2022
October plans
This month we are looking at ‘where does it come from’ – this can take our plans in lots of different directions and all activities will focus around this and will lead into Autumn, leaves, changing colours, change with weather, hibernation, harvest etc. We will also incorporate Halloween, within this project.  All the children will get a chance to input their ideas during the month from art and craft ideas to outdoor activities. 

There will be planned activities during the weeks. This will include:

· Halloween Den with sorting activities

· Nature and natural materials to explore in the loft

· Nature hunt in the fairyland forest 

· Leaf printing 

· Making pumpkin soup
· Halloween party 

Plenty of activities to keep us going this month.
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 <Birthdays this month>
· Joshua
· Nathan
Additional Information:

Outdoor play-  We will be outside in all weather!! We will encourage the children to explore more areas of the garden as the seasons change.

	Can we ask that you please be extra cautious when driving around the car park area and always be aware of adults and children. We are sure you can appreciate that there are a lot of children within the nursery being collected at different times and it can be busy. Please always be attentive of this. Can we please remind you not to block the area where nursery vehicles are parked. This must be kept clear at all times so the vehicles can get in and out and we can safely off load the children. 

Thank you for your patience as we are making the move to famly. We are still learning as we go, so go, so, please bear with us if we do have a few ‘issues’ along the way. If you have not received your 
login invite, or would like another family member to receive one, please do just let us know. 
Thank you.

Can we request that parents please be mindful that we may have a number of children within the nursery with highly compromised immune systems and coming into contact with common infectious conditions, especially chicken pox or stomach bugs, may have serious implications for them. If your child may come into contact with chicken pox, please do inform nursery so that we can pass this information on. Please note that children with a tummy bug should not return to nursery until they have been well for 48hrs. Advice on children returning to nursery or school after illness is available at http://www.publichealth.hscni.net
RAINBOW DAY
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Just a little reminder it is Rainbow Day on Friday 7th October.

We have another charity that is very close to our hearts and that is ‘make a wish children’s charity’. We had a little boy who attended the nursery and he very sadly passed away a number of years ago. Each year, as this was his mother’s request, we have a ‘RAINBOW DAY’ wearing bright colours in memory of little Lennon and all money raised goes to ‘make a wish’. 

Our Rainbow Day this year is FRIDAY 7th OCTOBER. Please feel free to join us on this special day by wearing anything bright and colourful and all we ask is a small donation. THANK YOU.

PARTY TIME!!

We will be having our out of school Halloween Party’s on Monday 31st with fancy dress, spooky songs & terrifying treats!!
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Thank you. Out of school staff.
